
 
 
Together, we are facing an unprecedented health crisis in our community. In response 
to the COVID-19, we must depend on the knowledge and guidance of the First District 
Health Unit, North Dakota Department of Health, and the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention as well as our elected officials.  
 
In accordance with that guidance, and to protect the health and safety of the children, 
families, and volunteers we serve, Companions for Children is suspending all mentoring 
sessions through Friday, March 20th, 2020.  
 
For your reference, please review guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention regarding talking about children about Coronavirus Disease. 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/schools-childcare/talking-with-
children.html 
 
We will update you as more information is made available. Please let us know if you 
have any further questions. 
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